


Dear Pensacola Chamber Members,

 

I’m excited to introduce myself as a new member of the Pensacola Chamber and to personally invite you to a fun and valuable networking event on
Tuesday, July 2nd at 5 PM at Seville Quarter in Downtown Pensacola.

This is a great chance to meet fellow professionals, grow your network, and enjoy a relaxed evening in one of Pensacola’s most iconic venues. I’ve
attached a flyer with all the event details — I hope to see you there!

 

By day, I help businesses across Northwest Florida stay connected as a commercial Internet Service Provider. 

Uniti is proud to support many of the region’s largest organizations with fast, reliable service, responsive support, and competitive pricing.

We’re also a key partner in the communications infrastructure that keeps our Gulf Coast communities connected.

By night — well, I like to say I fight crime!

 

In reality, I’m deeply passionate about community safety and proudly serve as the Chairman of Gulf Coast Crime Stoppers, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit.

You might recognize us from the “Wheel of Fugitives” segment that airs every Wednesday on WEAR TV3.

 

If you're interested in making a difference, I’d love to chat about how you can get involved as a volunteer.

Let’s build stronger business relationships — and a safer community — together.

 

About — Gulf Coast CrimeStoppers

 

https://www.facebook.com/GulfCoastCrimeStoppers

 

Looking forward to meeting you there!

 

Warm regards,

 

Bobby

 

Bobby L. Corbett

Enterprise Account Manager - NWFL

Bobby.Corbett@uniti.com

Uniti Hosted Voice: 850-202-7833

Personal Cell: 850-419-9941

Tech Support 877-652-2321

 


